By-Laws Update
August 10, 2024

The By-Laws Review Committee wanted to give you a progress report
of our work over the last few months. We've spent time individually
gathering by-law information from other Areas and have come
together to brainstorm as a group to consider how best to maintain the
unity of our groups and anonymity of our members, while operating as
a non-profit without a true legal head.

We've had great discussions. Changes that we have been discussing
range from our formal name ( Iowa State Al-Anon Family Groups
Assembly, Inc.), to the balance of power among our service roles,
to the inclusion of the new position of Technology coordinator. We
will bring the final document to this group in the coming year for
consideration.

The committee consists of the current Area Officers and Past
Delegates. Anyone is welcome to attend. Please reach out if
wordsmithing is your jam.

Making headway,
Katy P. on behalf of the By-Law Committee



